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             Email: jgallagher844@c2kni.net
Learn, Achieve, Pray, Believe  
16 December 2021
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s)
Due to current restrictions on schools, we are unable to host our Open Day for prospective P1 parents. Please be advised that information about our school and admissions for September 2022 can be found on the home page of our website.
As the term draws to a close, we appeal that all monies owed to the school, especially dinner money, are paid in full. We would really appreciate your co-operation on this matter.

School closes for Christmas on Wednesday 22nd December at 11 a.m. and reopens on Thursday 6th January 2022.
On Thursday December 9th all pupils in attendance were gifted a selection box kindly donated by John Tinnelly, Ghan Filling Station, and Kieran Clarke, VIVO. We thank John and Kieran for their thoughtfulness and generosity towards the pupils in our school, it is very much appreciated.
At our most recent School Leadership Team (SLT) meeting, a discussion took place on the Covid-19 restrictions we are currently operating under in school. Our main aim is to provide face-to-face teaching for as long as possible, as we feel this is in the best interests of our whole school community. However, the challenges being presented by the Omicron variant of the virus, reminds us of the stark reality that we have to continue to be careful to ensure our school remains as safe as possible. Consequently, the SLT has agreed that we should continue with our current arrangements for the foreseeable future, with the hope that there are brighter times ahead. We will continue to monitor and evaluate the situation as it evolves. Please remember to be vigilant regarding possible symptoms of Covid-19 within your family, and use the Lateral Flow and PCR testing facilities to try and minimise the potential spread of the virus. We would like to thank everyone for their co-operation, patience and understanding throughout the autumn term, and we sincerely hope that by continuing to work together and by supporting each other we can continue to operate in a safe environment and overcome any future challenges we may encounter. 
With the end of the year fast approaching, the staff of St Bronagh’s P.S. would like to wish everyone a very safe, happy and restful Christmas and a prosperous and peaceful new year. We thank you for your continued loyal support for us here in school, and we look forward to better times ahead in 2022.

Yours sincerely,
John Gallagher

John Gallagher

Principal.
St Bronagh’s Primary School,


Rostrevor,


BT34 3BB.





Phone: (028) 4173 8450
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